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Erratum
Correction to Geisinger ML, Dershewitz SL 
(J Dent Hyg. 2022; Aug 96(4):6-7)

The article was reprinted with permission from the Journal 
of the American Dental Association (JADA) and was published 
in the Journal of the American Dental Association (JADA), 
Vol 153, Issue 8, Maria L. Geisinger, DDS, MS; Stacey L. 
Dershewitz, JD, PsyD, Worried sick: Anxiety, depression, 
and the impact on dental health care workers, pp 734-736, 
Copyright American Dental Association (2022).

Correction to Eldridge LA, et al.  
(J Dent Hyg. 2022; Aug 96(4):9-17)

This article was adapted and reprinted with permission 
from the Journal of the American Dental Association (JADA), 
and was published in the  Journal of the American Dental 
Association (JADA), Vol 153, Issue 8, Laura A. Eldridge, MS; 
Cameron G. Estrich, MPH, PhD; JoAnn R. Gurenlian, 
RDH, MS, PhD, AFAAOM; Ann Battrell, MSDH; Ann 
Lynch, BA; Marko Vujicic, PhD; Rachel Morrissey, MA; 
Stacey Dershewitz, JD, PsyD; Maria L. Geisinger, DDS, MS; 
Marcelo W.B. Araujo, DDS, MS, PhD, US dental health care 
workers’ mental health during the COVID-19 pandemic, pp 
740-749, Copyright American Dental Association (2022).

The Journal of Dental Hygiene regrets any inadvertent 
misinterpretation regarding the reprinted manuscripts.
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